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From: Mark Moncrieff
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: William Watt
Date: Friday, 30 October 2020 5:07:06 PM

Dear Sir/Madam

I have heard that there is a proposal to name an electorate after former Victorian Premier
William Watt. I wholeheartedly support an electorate being named after him. His years of
service to both the Victorian and Australian people has received very little recognition and
I hope that that changes.

Mark Moncrieff
President
British Australian Community
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